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Hyde, Emma

From:

Sent: 07 December 2023 11:15

To: Hyde, Emma

Cc:

Subject: RE: Asda Express, East Street Service Station, Warminster GTE:00095000002602

Dear Emma 
 
I understand from my client that this is Esso’s website and the hours are incorrect. The premises trades 24 hours and 
has done for some �me. 
 
I have also been discussing whether there is anything we can do to address the concerns of the residents. 
 
I have received authorisa�on to amend the hours for alcohol sales to 0600 to 2400 if this means that the 
representa�ons will be withdrawn and we can avoid a hearing on Monday. Please could you see if the residents 
would withdraw on that basis. 
 
Furthermore, I have authorisa�on to limit late night refreshment to hot drinks only – I can offer a condi�on to that 
effect. 
 
If this is not acceptable to the residents and a hearing is s�ll required, in the absence of any representa�ons from 
the Responsible Authori�es, my instruc�ons are to proceed with the applica�on to seek alcohol sales for 24 hours, 
the hours that the premises operates. 
 
I’ll call you to discuss. 
 
Kind regards 

 

 

Anti-fraud notice – please read carefully: We will not change our bank details during the course of this matter. 
If, during the course of this matter, you receive an email or phone call purporting to be from Gosschalks informing you that our bank details 
have changed, it is likely to be an attempted fraud. If this happens, please report it immediately to our Cashiers Department on 01482 590203 
who will verify our bank details and, if necessary, report the matter to the police. 

 

From: 
Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 4:15 PM 
To: Hyde, Emma <Emma.Hyde@wiltshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: Asda Express, East Street Service Station, Warminster GTE:00095000002602 
 
Hi Emma 
 
Thanks for that – I really appreciate it. 
 
Take care 

 You don't often get email from Learn why this is important  


